
 

Welcome Incoming Kindergarten Families, 
 
 The below listed items are recommended, but not required for students. However, we always appreciate 
your support. Supplies will be provided to students when needed. To help make the beginning of the year a little 
easier we are asking that your child please bring the  supplies to the Kindergarten welcome on Wednesday,  
August 9, 2023. Optional listed items: 
 
*Pencil box (plastic; approximate size 9 x 6, labeled with child’s first and last name) with the following items in 
the pencil box 

 3 sharpened pencils (No. 2 Ticonderoga brand) 
 1 box of 24 crayola crayons 
 1 pair of scissors (Fiskars brand) 
 1 glue stick (Elmer’s brand) 

 
In a separate bag please bring the following items from the supply list. 

 4 boxes of crayola crayons (24 count) 
 24 glue sticks 
 2 pack of the Paper Mate-fine tip flair marker pens (BLACK only) 
 1 Crayola water color paint 
 Headphones (in a plastic Ziploc bag with your child’s first and last name written on the bag. Please make 

sure the connection is a audio jack.) 
 
The following items are optional and would be greatly appreciated for our classrooms. 

 2.5 gallon Ziploc plastic bags (can be found at Walmart, Ralphs and Target) 
 Facial Tissues (hypo-allergenic) 
 Wipes (unscented) 
 Toys for the treasure box 
 Stickers  
 Play-Doh 
 Fine tip expo markers 
 1 bottle of Elmer's white glue 
 Black sharpies 
 Scented stamp pads, scented markers, scented stickers 
 Crayola markers and/or colored pencils 

 
Thank you so much in advance for your donations. We are very excited to meet your family and are looking  
forward to a great year! 

 
Sincerely, 
The Kindergarten Team 
 
 


